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with graduate programs are January 11, 15, 20. We encourage following up with 
students based on their responses to the other survey items, but the most 
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Graduate Student Council Travel Awards 

The GSC continues to accept travel award applications, and applications must be 
submitted by the appropriate deadline. However, per the announcement made on 

March 14, 2020, all university-affiliated or sponsored travel is banned until further 
notice, and students should not make travel arrangements until the ban is lifted, 

unless granted special university approval. At this time, GSC travel awards may be 
used to reimburse registration fees associated with conferences being held in a 
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